
From: Kropf, Schuyler <skropf@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/1/2016 12:04:36 PM
Subject: RE: quote

Got it
thanks
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2016 12:04 PM
 
To: Kropf, Schuyler
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: quote
 
SK, wanted to get you squared away.
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, “The governor believes Mark Keel has been an exceptional chief, 
that he has always proven to be a professional, that he has never allowed politics to interfere with any investigation, 
and that his integrity and management of SLED are above reproach. He absolutely has her complete confidence.”
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